
Dear Minister,  a thing that has been bothering me for sometime is the 10euro development 

charge at Knock airport. I think it should be scrapped before any future funding from your 

Department.  

Reading their reasons for this charge is in my opinion a sneaky and underhanded way of getting 

unsuspecting customers to use their airport while at the last minute charge everyone over the age 

of 12 an extra 10euro per head.   

All airlines throughout Ireland include this charge in their online quotes and gives the customer a 

level playing field when deciding which airport so why should this airport be any different.?  

It's not fair, not right and I request that you change this before granting any future funding.  

To conclude, this is the first time I've ever contacted your office but anyone I've spoken to about 

this charge totally agree with my views. And there are many.  

Sincerely 


